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SPELLING BEE 
The Spelling Bee Regional Final is on at Glebe Public School on Monday September 9. The junior competi-
tion is at 9:30am and the senior at 12:30pm. We wish our school representatives the best of luck. 
 
 
PENINSULA ENGAGEMENT PROGRAM (PEP) 
Selected students from Years 4 and 5 will be participating in this exciting program being held at Sydney 
Secondary College (Balmain) on Wednesday September 11 and Thursday September 12, where they will 
have the opportunity to work intensively in their chosen subject area. The PEP showcase takes place on 
Thursday September 20 from 5pm. 
 
 
BAND PROGRAM  
Twelve of our band students from Years 5 & 6 eagerly participated in the Primarily Fun Work Shop this 
week at Sydney Secondary College (Balmain). 
Students took part in a series of music workshops with high school students from Years 7 & 8.  It was a great 
opportunity for our Rozelle Public School band students to make new local friends, learn and play some 
challenging music and to get a taste of exciting high school life. 
The students that participated will also have the opportunity to perform the repertoire they have learned at 
“Music in the Park” which is a one-day festival of music hosted by the Sydney Secondary College on  
Saturday September 7 in Pioneers Memorial Park, Leichardt from 11am to 3pm.   
This concert is a free and public event. 
 

P&C UPDATE 

  
Brain Strain Trivia Night 
  
Thank you to everyone who supported our Trivia night fundraiser. We raised $7,000! 
  
Congratulations to the following teams, who took out 1st, 2nd and 3rd place respectively: 

1.       Kaurna Quiz Kickers 
2.       We R Roar 
3.       Norfolk and Chance 

  
Special thanks to Mark Wood and Flight Centre Rozelle, for their generous donations, as well as Emma 
Murphy, Simon Harper, Rachael de Weever, Claire Goldsmith and P&C members for pulling the event (and 
support teams) together. 
  
More details – and importantly photos – will be included in next week’s newsletter. 
  
Cake Stalls 
  
Well done all bakers, makers and sellers of yummy goods! 
  
Here are some updates: 
 Year 5 raised $790 on 11th August 
 Kindy raised $1302.30 31st August  
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BAND PROGRAM 
STAGE1:(K-2)PERCUSSIONGROUP  
 
After a successful percussion group program last year, led by Bruce Stephens our very talented and experienced 
percussion tutor, we will be continuing with the program this year. If your child is currently in years K-2 and inter-
ested in learning percussion during lunchtime on Tuesdays, please email Amanda Palfreyman for more information 
at amanda.palfreyman@det.nsw.edu.au. 
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